Insect Raising in the Classroom:  A Quick Survey

The Environmental Committee of Hillcrest Elementary School would like to again offer teachers the chance to raise insects in their classrooms.  In previous years we have raised butterflies and lady bugs.  This survey will help identify participating teachers and relevant issues to improve the program. Questions? Contact Jen McDivitt at jmcdivitt@comcast.net or 410-744-5427.   Thanks!

Your Name:_____________________________________________________

Grade/s You Teach:_______________________ Your Room #:____________

Do you want to raise insects in your classroom this year?     

(circle one)
NO     YES        MAYBE 


If “yes,” do you already have a “bug house” for your classroom? What kind?__________________________________________________________

Which insects would you like to raise in your classroom this year?

ladybugs

butterflies

preying mantis

Other:___________________________________________________________
Would you like any educational support materials for raising the insects?  (curricula, fact sheets, etc.)   

(circle one)
NO     YES        MAYBE

Any comments which might help this Environmental Committee project, or help other teachers?  _________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

 If you raised ladybugs or butterflies in previous years and are willing to share your lesson plans, please send it to Jen McDivitt (contact info above).


Return this survey to the PTA Mailbox by March 5th.   








